THE MINUTES OF MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
STERLING COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT
October 13, 2023

The Board of Directors of the Sterling County Appraisal District (SCAD) met for a
Called Meeting on October 13, 2023 at 8:30 A.M. Directors present were Reed Stewart,
Tommy Wright and Lane Horwood. Luke Robbins and Julie McEntire represented the
SCAD.

Reed called the meeting to order at 8:34 A.M.

The minutes for the September 1, 2023 meeting were reviewed. Lane made the motion to
approve the minutes and Tommy seconded the motion. Motion carried 3 to 0.

The BOD discussed the health insurance options for the Deputy Chief Appraiser, Julie.
Tommy made the motion to approve Option 1 for $817.78 a month. Lane seconded the
motion. Motion carried 3 to 0.

With no further business to discuss, Tommy made the motion to adjourn at 8:55 A.M.
Lane seconded the motion. Motion carried 3 to 0.
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